## POSTING OF NOTICES

Public notices intended for general information may be posted only on bulletin boards of designated posting areas throughout campus. General notices may not be posted on bulletin boards clearly identified as reserved for a specific purpose such as for a particular organization's use.

University offices located in the proximity of bulletin boards shall be responsible for monitoring the orderly use of bulletin boards.

No public notices intended for general information may be posted on walls, windows, doors, railings, car windshields, etc., of University facilities. All University personnel are authorized to remove such inappropriate postings.

(Internal)